

31 January 2020

## Dear Parent/Guardian

This is a reminder about the Year 12 Options Event that will take place in Glenlola Collegiate on Wednesday 5th February, from 2:30pm – 3:30pm. Your daughter will also be able to collect her mock examination results in the School library between 1:30 and 2:15pm. Additionally, some pupils have received a letter this morning regarding an academic progress interview. Please check with your daughter for further information.

We very much look forward to seeing you and your daughter there.

Mr R Spence Head of Middle School